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17th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are excited to be able to tell you that we now have a school EYFS Facebook page.  
In accordance with safeguarding guidance, we will not permit photographs, videos or other images 
of young people to be taken without consent.   
 
We would therefore like your agreement to post photographs of your child on our page, either 
individually or as part of a group and ask you to tick the relevant box on the attached form.  Rest 
assured we will never use your child’s full name when describing any post. 
 
Please return the attached form to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Alison Morgan 
Headteacher 
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I give consent for a photograph of my child to be shared on Facebook.  
 
I give consent for a video of my child to be shared on Facebook.    
 
I give consent for my child’s photo to be posted on Facebook only if their face is not visible.  
(This may be as part of a group or a wider picture of the learning environment). 
 
I do not give permission for a photograph of my child to be shared on Facebook. 
 
I do not give permission for a video of my child to be shared on Facebook. 
 

 
Child’s name         
 
Class____________________________________    
 
 Parent/carer signature______________________   
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